
 
Welcome Back to what promises to be an 

exciting and busy term. 

Dinner money                                         

Dinner money is £2.20 per 

day for children in KS2, 

and is payable through 

ParentPay.  Please make 

payment in advance and try 

to ensure your account   

remains in credit.       

Cumberworth	First	School	
	Newsletter			

9th	January	2019	

Recent Le�ers: 

7th Jan - Best wishes for the 

New Year & reminder about 

The Ball - All 

7th Jan - Young Voices final  

details - Young Voices Members 

9th Jan - Flyer for Helping 

Hands Spring Disco - All 

 

Please check Book Bags          

regularly for correspondence. If 

you have missed a le)er please 

ask Marina for a copy. 

Applica+ons to School Admissions              

All applica+ons for a place at school, whether it be for Recep+on, 

Middle or Junior School for next September must be made online.                                             

Please don’t miss the deadline of 15th January 2019.                                 

www.kirklees.gov.uk/admissions 

Christmas Fayre & Performances 

Thank you for your continued support last term both the Christmas 

Fayre and the Performances were a great success.  

We raised a massive £978.71 from the Fayre towards the running 

track and would like to thank everyone who donated gifts and  

prizes and came along to join us in the festivities. 

As I am sure you will agree the children worked really hard and all 

did brilliantly in their performances of Straw and Order.  If you 

are still wishing to purchase a DVD, please make payment through 

ParentPay. 

 

Young Voices 

The children that are taking part in the Young Voices             

performance tomorrow at Sheffield Arena are all really looking 

forward to the event and if previous years are anything to go by 

they will all have a brilliant time.  They might even give you a  

song or two in Stars’ this week. 

We break up on Friday 15th February and re-open on   

Monday 25th February for February half-term. 

Our Christmas Dinner was lovely!  Thank you very much to our wonderful kitchen staff. 



Helping Hands               

Information: 

Spring Disco Friday 8th 

February 18:30 - 20:30 

Saturday 16th March                      

School Ball at                  

The Huntsman , Holmfirth 
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Upholding Christian values, together we ENJOY our learning, ENRICH our lives 

and EXCEL by making the most of our talents and gifts. 

Dates for your diary: 

Wednesday 30th January  

15:00 Class Bear Assembly 

for Parents                        

——————————————- 

Friday 1st February  

14:30 Stay & Play for     

Reception Families            

——————————————- 

Friday 8th February  

6:30-8:30 Spring Disco      

——————————————- 

Friday 15th February  

15:30 Break up                     

——————————————- 

Monday 25th February 

8:50 School re-opens        

——————————————- 

Wednesday 27th February  

15:00 Class Puffin Assembly 

for Parents 

 

 

Spring Disco 
Friday 8

th
 February 

At Cumberworth First School 

Tickets £3 per child 

to include a drink and sweets 

6:30 - 8:30 

Adults free and all children must be  

accompanied by an adult 

DJ to keep the children entertained for the evening & full 

bar service for the adults (including Prosecco ladies!!) 

Please purchase the number of +ckets required through                         

ParentPay - +ckets will be sent home in book bags so 

please buy before Thursday 7
th

 February. 

Above: EY and KS1 entertain some of our helpers, friends and governors. 

Below: Class Bear ready to perform Straw and Order! 


